
 

 
 

 LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 July 27, 2020 
 
 
 
ITEM:  ____ 
 
 
TOPIC: Temporary Suspension of Board Policies 
 That Impede Safe Environment During COVID-19 Pandemic 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District 
temporarily suspend, to the extent allowed under law, any Board of Education policy as 
identified by the District’s administration as impeding the school district’s ability to 
provide for the safety and welfare of students, staff members, and visitors during the 
COVID-19 Pandemic. 
 
 
RATIONALE:  
 
In order for the District to provide for the safety of students, staff, and visitors during the 
COVID-19 pandemic, it may be necessary to suspend any Board policy that will impede 
the goal of providing a safe environment.  This action is consistent with 
recommendations from the Michigan Association of School Boards. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Board of Education and Superintendent  
 
 
EXHIBIT: 
 
None 
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